
 

Notice to Residents 

The Disaster Recovery Assistance for Ontarians program has now 

been activated in our Municipality as of May 5th, 2017.  Residents can 

now apply for financial assistance through this program. 

Information and application forms can be found on the Province’s 

website at www.ontario.ca/disasterassistance 

Alternatively if access to the internet is not possible, the Municipal 

Office located at 1 John Street, Killaloe, Ontario will have hard copies 

available for pick up. 

Please read the instructions thoroughly on your application form in 

regard to methods of submitting your filled out application.  Any 

questions about the program may be directed to the Ministry by 

phone 1-844-780-8925 or through email at 

disasterassistance@ontario.ca 
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